
Special Town Meeting 
November 20, 2017 
Franklin Town Hall 

First Selectman Richard Matters called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
Tom Curran nominated Richard Handfield as Moderator. Charles Grant III seconded. 
So voted. 
Mr. Handfield read the warning.  
Mr. Matters presented the General Government budget and Peter Calvert presented the 
Education Budget.  

1. Susan DombrowskiI moved to approve the 2017-2018 town Budget, totaling 
$6,573,459 with $2,572,733 for the general government and $4,000,726 for the 
Board of Education. Roland Mihok seconded. So voted.  

2. Jeff Glidden moved to approve the release of CIP funds as presented within the 
budget. Tom Curran seconded. So voted. 
 
Before adjourning the meeting Charles Grant thanked First Selectman Richard 
Matters for his long service to the Town of Franklin. The audience gave a standing 
ovation.  
  

3. Debbie BeisiegeI moved to adjourn. Charles Grant III seconded. So voted. 
    
                   Meeting adjourned at 8:04 pm.  
 

 
     
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Debra S. Beisiegel  
Franklin Town Clerk   


